Share \*

Past Issues

Translate ▼

New ministry update from your fellow servants the Gibbs Family.

View this email in your browser



## February 2017

Dear Praying Friends and Family,

We praise the Lord for the full schedule He had given us while back in the States. Each week we were able to share what God has done through our ministry and what we are looking forward to God doing in the coming years in many new churches every week.

Through these meetings, we have been able to raise an addition \$500/month in support placing us at 70% support level. We also praise the Lord that our airfare was paid off and for those who have contributed to the first year of our Sunday school curriculum. Through a children's class offering and an individual family, we have received \$200 towards this expense. Continue to keep our financial needs in your prayers. We thank the Lord for what He has allowed us to do with what we have, but the needs of starting a new ministry are always at the forefront of our minds, and any gifts towards this need will be a blessing.

We are thankful to have such dear ministry partners. Your prayers and financial support have made our ministry possible, and we express with Paul how that you...

## Philippians 4:16-17

...sent once and again unto my [our] necessity. Not because I [we] desire a gift: but I [we] desire fruit that may abound to your account.

We are now safely back in Australia, and beginning to lay the foundation to start the new church while also settling into our new home. We praise the Lord that there have been several who have expressed interest as we have shared our plans with people around us.









Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼

lay the foundation of a solid Biblically based church. One of the most pressing details is finding the proper meeting place to rent on a regular basis. Pray the Lord opens up the doors for the perfect place to meet (including the cost, location, and space).

Your Fellow Servant,

Malible

Adam Gibbs

Missionary in Australia

P.S. - Our new mailing address for Australia is as follows: 29 Trent Avenue, Klemzig, SA 5087 Australia







Copyright © 2017 Gibbs to Australia, All rights reserved.

## Our sending church is:

Beth Haven Baptist Church, Pastor David Mims PO Box 156, Denver, NC 28037 www.bhbcnc.org, (704) 483-2653

## Our missions agency is:

NOW Ministries 5040 Penn Road, Iron Station, NC 28080 www.nowministries.us, (704) 483-8999

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

